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| would like to express my support for a strong cap and invest policy (similar to LC 19
but with improvements for the climate crisis we are facing) that will position Oregon
for an energy resilient future. | am a long time Oregonian, a parent and a soon to be
first time grandparent. We need to be leaders on the issue of climate change. It's
imperative we do it for our future, but more importantly, for our children's and their
children’s future. The time to act is now!!

Thank you for your consideration.

Ingrid Nylen
Portland, OR



